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GPLHS Staff Member Reaches New Heights! 

Starting in February, Michelle Muller, Assistant Director & Head 

of Youth Services, at the Goshen Public Library & Historical 

Society, will take on a new role at The Ramapo Catskill Library 

System, Middletown, NY.  Muller, a 20- year veteran of youth 

services was chosen to be RCLS’s next Member and Youth 

Services Consultant.  

Excited to take on her new role of helping and guiding the 47 

member libraries to develop new programs and initiatives, 

improve staff competencies, develop evaluative measures, and 

deliver outstanding youth services, Muller said “I’ve enjoyed my 

time at the Goshen Public and am grateful to have been part of 

its history, growth, and community. I am looking forward to using 

the skills and experiences I’ve gained over the last 20 years to 

help me take on this new opportunity.” 

Despite knowing it will be difficult to fill Ms. Muller’s shoes, the 

Library Board and Staff wholeheartedly congratulate her on this 

achievement and wish her all the best in her new role.   


